
The Cleveland Hockey Booster Club, Inc., a 501(c)3 organization, is an independent, volunteer organization sup-

porting the Cleveland Monsters of the American Hockey League, as well as promoting a greater interest in the 

sport of hockey in Northeast Ohio.   

 

It is hard to believe that another year has come and gone.So much has happened over the 
course of the year, but as with all things we must take those memories, good or bad, and 
carry on. 

 
The year 2024 is already looking to be especially memorable for our 
beloved Cleveland Monsters as well as the Cleveland Hockey Booster 
Club. A first place team and an ever growing executive board, ex-
panding scholarship program, and increased membership is what we 
are taking into the new year. We are welcoming Robin Clement, Ra-
chel Kneen, and Nancy Strand, and Christine Uhrin as our newest 
trustees. Al Brennan is moving up into the role of secretary. Cindi 
Szymanski is moving into the role of membership as well as helping 
the club to spread our outreach to the community, and Jo Incorvaia 
is stepping into the role of 1st VP.  I truly feel that 2024 is going to be 
THE YEAR for the Monsters and the CHBC!! 

 
As always, please stop by our kiosk at Portal 3 to chat, purchase raffle tickets for our fabu-
lous jerseys, or learn more about what we’ve got brewing!! 
 
Also, please consider joining us for our next meet and greet activity at Creative Cabana on 
Saturday, January 13th from 1-3 pm. We’ll be making Monsters or CBJ themed tumblers!  
For more information and to register visit:  https://www.facebook.com/share/
ojSwUdajQeq6xbcn/?mibextid=9VsGKo  
 

 
Steph 

By Stephanie Shebestak 
December 2023 

https://www.facebook.com/share/ojSwUdajQeq6xbcn/?mibextid=9VsGKo
https://www.facebook.com/share/ojSwUdajQeq6xbcn/?mibextid=9VsGKo
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By David Uhrin 

2023 is just about to become a memory.  From all of us on the CHBC 

board, we wish you and yours a very Happy New Year.  May it be 

healthy, happy, and successful!   

 

We truly appreciate all you do to help our club thrive and be amazing 

stewards in our community.  As we look back over the past 12 months 

or so we can be proud of our accomplishments!    

We awarded $13,000 in scholarships!   Always a highlight of every 

year—you all contribute to this by being members, participating in our 

raffles and fundraisers and donating by attending our events!   

 

In addition we donated over $1000 to various charities including the 

Head and Neck Cancer Fund, Project NICU, the Nock Gilbert NF For-

ward Foundation, and the Monsters Community Fund.   

 

Thank you to all of our members and to our extended hockey family!  

Let’s make 2024 the best yet!   GO MONSTERS! 
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News, NoteS, Stuff, and 
Things! 

Congratulations to Dylan Farrell who won our Jake Gau-

det jersey raffle ! Our next jersey raffle will be a Corson 

Ceulemans sweater.  

 

Congratulations to Monsters coach Trent Vogelhuber 

who will coach the North Division in the 2024 AHL All-

Star Game in San Jose! 

 

Congratulations to the Monsters Trey Fix-Wolansky who 

is now the franchise leader in goals scored and in 

points!! 

 

Thanks to members 

Tom and Eva 

Blasczak for sending 

this photo holiday 

card!! 
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Hockey History Moments 
This month, long time hockey fan and CHBC trustee Dennis Moehring shared two game pro-

grams from Cleveland pro hockey’s cherished history.  Here’s a few scans from those pro-

grams. Thanks so much for sharing Dennis!! 
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(All Over Town!) 
You can save some cash AND help the CHBC! (Do we have your attention yet?) 

The 2023-20234 Save-Around Books are here! 
 
The CHBC is happy to once again offer you a book that can help you save money and for on-
ly $25.  
The Save-Around book has over $5,000 in coupons, and includes access to a mobile App that 
can be used locally and when traveling. You can also sign up for weekly specials!  
 
While you are saving money the Booster Club receives a portion of the cost of each book to 
raise funds for our charities as well as contributing to our Scholarship Program. 
 
For $25 you can’t go wrong! 

 
Want some dinner deals? They’re in there! Want 
to save some money renting a car? You’ll find it 
inside. Want to do something fun with the fami-
ly? You’ll find a special offer that just might be a 
great fit! 
 
How can you get your hands on this book right 
now? Here are some options: 
1. Get a book in person as we’ll have the books 
available at our kiosk at Cleveland Monsters 

games starting in October where you can purchase a book with cash, check, or a credit card.  
2. Want to purchase the book by credit card and have it sent to you? We can do that! 
Visit SAPayNow.com/95897 and you can order the Cleveland book (or change the city to AK-
RON or you can even do a different state and city if you want to purchase a book for a some-
one outside of the Cleveland area – lots of options available). 

Do you have a special request, or have questions about this program? You can contact our 
own Pat Harrington (info below) and she’d be happy to help you! Thanks for helping the 
CHBC and happy saving! 
 
Pat Harrington 
Patharring@yahoo.com 

https://www.sapaynow.com/95897


 

 

CHBC OFFICERS 

President— Stephanie Shebestak shebestak-

chbc@gmail.com 

1st Vice President—Jo Incorvaia  -

jovanka.incorvaia@gmail.com 

2nd Vice President—Tara Gould  

chbc2ndveep@gmail.com  

Treasurer- David Uhrin  daviduhrinjr@gmail.com  

Membership—Cindi Szymanski— cszy19@gmail.com 

 

Secretary—Al Brennan  -BigAl32347@gmail.com 

 

 

CHBC TRUSTEES 

Sue Marton, Pat Harrington, Len Matlock, Marcia 

Slaby, Andrea Loyal, Dennis Moehring, Robin Clem-

ent, Rachel Kneen, Nancy Strand, and Christine Uhrin 

Editor(Acting)- David Uhrin  daviduhrinjr@gmail.com 
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Thank you for joining the Cleveland Hockey Booster Club and a spe-

cial shoutout to all of our renewed members!  We are now at 72 

members and counting!  If you know someone that would like to 

join, tell them they can visit clevelandhockeyboosterclub.org and 

click the Membership Form button.  They can print the membership 

form and mail it in with their dues and be all set for the season.  If 

they’d like to use a credit/debit card to sign up, they can visit:   

https://clevelandhockeyboosterclub.square.site/    

If you have any questions, please email Cindi Szymanski  at  

cszy19@gmail.com 

Upcoming CHBC Monthly Meetings 

January 9, February 13, March 12 

Meetings start at 7p at the Powers Branch of the Cuyahoga County 

Public Library.  Join us! 

https://clevelandhockeyboosterclub.square.site/
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GEAR UP...CHBC Style! 

We’ve partnered with Hometown Threads where you can purchase 

CHBC merchandise including our Hat-Trick Hat!   

Visit: 

https://hometownthreadscleveland.com/product-

category/chbc/ 

https://hometownthreadscleveland.com/product-category/chbc/
https://hometownthreadscleveland.com/product-category/chbc/
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FIND THE CHBC ONLINE!!! 

On the web:  www.clevelandhockeyboosterclub.org 

 

On Facebook:  facebook.com/groups/

clevelandhockeybc 

 

On Twitter: @ClevelandHBC 

@gmail.com 

The Puckeater is published monthly by the Cleveland Hockey Booster Club, and is distributed to all members of record.  
All submitted material is subject to editorial approval and will become the property of the Cleveland Hockey Booster 
Club.  The editor reserves the right to edit for length or content.  The opinions expressed in this publication are strictly 

those of the authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of the Cleveland Hockey Booster Club or the Cleveland 
Monsters.  Articles and comments are welcome!  Please forward items for publication to: 

The Puckeater       David Uhrin(acting editor)  daviduhrinjr@gmail.com 


